
FACULTY OF ARTS AND SC I ENCE / DEPARTMENT OF ARCHA E O L OGY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree, 
Route 1, Box 39, 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341, 
U .S .A. 

Dear Mr. Ciabtree: 

April 18, 1968. 

Thank you very much for your very interesting reprint. I 

also got the publications of F. and D. Bordes. 

All the best. 

Yours as ever, 

V. Markotic. 
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